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DSASD ACTION ALERT                       June 11, 2012
URGENT - Call Your U.S. Senators and Demand that Teachers of Students with Disabilities are "Highly Qualified"! 
Make Calls to Your Senators Today & Tomorrow!                              More Info
Demand that Teachers of Students with Disabilities are "Highly Qualified"!

Under current federal law, teachers with little if any preparation can be recognized as "highly qualified". For example, teachers could be called highly qualified while they are at the same time studying and learning to become a teacher or had undertaken a completely different field of study. Students with disabilities, along with English learners, students of color and low-income students, are more likely to be taught by a non-certified teacher.
On Tuesday, June 12 at 2 PM, the U.S. Senate Appropriations Subcommittee, which is responsible for funding federal education initiatives, is scheduled to consider an extension of a federal policy to allow teachers in training to be called "highly qualified". This is not fair to parents or to students with disabilities, like Down syndrome! 
 

You can help change this unfair policy. The list of Senators who should be called, with phone numbers can be found HERE (of particular importance are those Senators whose names are highlighted.)
It is important that you make these calls today and tomorrow (Tuesday, June 12).
 

Below is the message:
· I ask that your office oppose any effort that will extend unfair federal policy to allow teachers in training to be called "highly qualified." This is not fair to parents or to students! 

· If the provision must be extended, I request that the federal government start collecting information from schools, districts and states that will let parents know if their child's teacher is credentialed and fully prepared to support their child in the classroom. 
· Students with disabilities, students of color, low-income students, and English language learners are being unfairly treated.
---------------------------------------------------------

Forward to Family and Friends 
Down Syndrome Association of San Diego 

dsasd@projects.sdsu.edu 
DSAsdonline.org 



The Down Syndrome Association of San Diego does not promote or recommend any therapy, treatment, institution, etc. and does not espouse any particular political, educational or religious view.  Inclusion of information or resources does not necessarily imply promotion or recommendation by the DSA. Content is provided for informational purposes only.

La asociación de síndrome de down de san diego no promueve o recomienda ningún tipo de terapia, tratamiento, institución, etc. y no está ligado a ningún tipo de opinión de  partidos políticos en  particular, educativos o religiosos.  La información incluída o recursos, no necesariamente implican promoción o recomendación por medio de la asociación DSA.. Esta publicación se proporciona únicamente con fines informativos.
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